Absence

An informative telephone call is appreciated when a pupil is absent.  Children returning from absence, short or long, are asked to bring a note from home to explain the absence.  In longer absences, parents are asked to keep the school informed and, possible, to ask for appropriate work to be sent home.
 

The converse of absence is attendance which is recorded twice a day, morning and afternoon, and the Education Act 1980 Section 30, lays a duty on every parent of a school age child to provide for him/her education suitable to his/her age, aptitude and ability, so any unexplained absences from school will be investigated by an attendance officer.  
 

Every effort should be made to avoid family holidays during term time as this disrupts the child’s education and reduces learning time.  Parents should inform the school of the dates by letter before going on holiday.  The absence will be recorded as an authorised absence.  Clearly, where absence is unsatisfactory, the absence will be recorded as unauthorised.
 
Absence is monitored monthly.  Parents of children with high absences will be contacted by the school. Late coming is also monitored and parents will be contacted where late coming is persistent.
